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WB: 8th January  

 

During the first week back we will be learning all 
about Winter and the animals that live in cold places 
all around the world. Keep our fingers crossed for a 
little snow so we can investigate what it feels like 
and looks like. We will also be making penguins and 
learning how to move like one.  

 

 

 

WB: 22th January   

 
 

This week we will be reading ‘We’re going on Bear 
hunt.’ We will be using our senses and going on a 
bare foot walk. We will also be making a sandwich 
and eating it with our favorite bear.   

 
 

WB: 15th January  

 
 

This week we will be learning about a little boy who goes on a snowy walk. We will discover 
what he does during his little adventure. We will be investigating ice and snow. Make sure 
your child wraps up warm during these two weeks, we will be spending a lot of time outdoors 
investigating the weather and the changes we can see. To warm up after a day outdoors we 
will be making vegetable soup, using out fine motor skills to cut the vegetables up.  

Parental contact 

We have lots of ways to communicate with you about your child in nursery.  
Arbour is used by the school to send in-app messages and emails. You will receive our weekly newsletter each week by email.  We also use 
Marvelous Me to send out messages and badges to share achievements.  
In nursery each Monday we will be sharing our weekend news and Friday is show and tell day. You can share photos of your show and tell and 

your exciting news to our nursey email. NurserySubmissions@smartmat.org.uk 
 

Muddy Monday’s 

Muddy Mondays are every Monday! Please 
remember to wear wellies on a Monday and 
bring your school shoes in a plastic bag for after. 
It will get a little muddy so they may need a spare 
set of clothes after to change into.  
Remember to wrap up warm to as it will be cold.  
 

  

 
Mrs Somers 

Teacher  

 
 

INFORMATION 
Library Books  
Library books are changed every Friday. Please make 
sure your child brings their book back so they can visit 
the library and choose a new book.  
 
P.E  

Nursery PE lessons are on a Thursday. Please 
remember children are to wear joggings 
bottoms, a T-shirt, and trainers. 
 
Outdoor learning 

We spend a lot of time outdoors at Nursery, the 
children enjoy running around, climbing, 
balancing, and riding bikes. As the weather 
changes please remember hats, coats, and 
gloves. However please been aware that our 
classroom is very warm. We need warm clothing 
for outside such a coat and hat, but please 
suitable clothing for inside.  
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TA  

 
Miss Watts 
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Mr Wiseman 

TA 
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